
  
 
12/14/2017 
 
Ordinance 764 – Salary Ordinance 
 
Attached is the 2018 salary ordinance, the document incorporates the changes made to 
the Marshal’s department earlier this year with a two percent increase for the rest of the 
staff.  I have made changes to the Town Managers assistant to bring the pay 
commensurate with that of the Utility Accounting Clerk.   
 
I would recommend introduction and suspension of the rules to enact the ordinance 
starting Jan 1 of 2018.  
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